
Dear Representative Wiggam:                                                                                         February 16, 2021 
     I support this bill, HB 90 to stop any agent, political, military or health organization to have control 
over our freedom. 
     I have been a law-abiding, tax paying, God-fearing citizen for 67 years.  I resent strongly the illegal 
and unconstitutional tyranny of the government and the CDC, among others!  These so called pandemic 
edicts/restrictions are total garbage.  We know this was planned as far back as 1988 and in tabletop 
exercises such as Dark Winter, Urban Outbreak, Event 201, Lockstep and Crimson Contagion.  There is 
NO epidemic!  Virus cases were /are not even counted this past year!  It is foolishness at the least and is 
in fact, EVIL TYRANNY!  STOP IT!  Sue those satanic politicians and their damn CDC and WHO!  They are 
LIARS and MURDERERS!  
                                                                                                           -Mister Eric Loy 

 


